
Krišjāņa Valdemāra 57/59, Rīga
Price: 245000 €

Total Area: 109.3 m2

Investment property in the center of Riga, after major
renovation, furnished and equipped with everything

necessary

Krišjāņa Valdemāra 57/59, Rīga
Deal: BUY
Type: Apartment
Total Area: 109.3 m2

Sale Price: 245000 €

Investment property in the
center of Riga, after major
renovation, furnished and
equipped with everything
necessary.

• The apartment has five
separate rooms. Each room with
its own entrance, bathroom and
kitchen area combined with the
living area.
• Each room is improved with
new furniture, plumbing, light
fixtures.
• Laminate floors in the rooms
and common corridor.
• New wiring in all rooms.
• A key storage box with a code
is installed outside of each
room.
• The apartment has a metal
entrance door that closes with
an electronic door...



Location


